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to Singapore in 2016. We commend the Commission for adopting on first reading a

preamble, fifteen draft articles and an annex, as well as the commentaries thereto.

4. Singapore has closely followed the Commission's work on the topic for the past

three years. We note from Governments' written comments to the Commission and the

debates in this Committee that States have varying views on the precise scope and ambit

of key draft articles on the topic. Given this range of views, and the complexity and

sensitivity of the subject matter, we are of the view that the topic would stand to benefit

from further detailed consideration and we are undertaking such consideration.

5. It is clear that the final outcome of the Commission's work on this topic should

be 



concerned, unless the treaty provides otherwise or it is otherwise agreed". With respect to

the use of the words "same legal 



10. Third, on termination of provisional application: Termination is dealt with in

paragraph (5) of the commentary to draft guideline 6, as well as in 



"reflect new developments in international law and pressing concerns of die international

community as a whole". Delegations will recognise these as two of the four criteria that

the Commission itself recommended in 1996 as criteria that should guide the identification

of topics to be considered.

15. In this respect, Singapore notes that several other important topics, including "The

fair and equitable treatment standard in intemational investment law", remain on the

Commission's long-term programme of work as of 2017. Mr. Chair, my delegation has

previously spoken at length on the significant impact of intemational economic law on

governmental activity, and the amount of legal work that it generates for government legal

advisers on a daily basis.' This is a reality that cannot be ignored. We therefore would be

interested in learning more about the Commission's plans to address the other topics on its

long-term progranune 


